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Forum on Reducing 
Health Care Costs

 

Thursday, November 14, 2019 
from 10:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

Room 2A, 
Legislative Office Building, 

300 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, CT

The forum will include panel discussions with health  
care advocates and stakeholders on three policy proposals:   
reinsurance, health care cost growth benchmarking and  
prescription drug importation.

State Senator Kevin Kelly, ranking member of the state’s Insurance Committee, 
joined by co-chairs Representative Sean Scanlon and Senator Matt Lesser and 
ranking member Representative Cara Pavalock-D’Amato,  
are hosting an informational forum on what CT can do  
to lower the costs of health care.


